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THE CONVENIENCE SHOP (HOLDING) PLC 

C 87554 
Marant Food Products, Mdina Road,  

Zebbug, ZBG 9017, Malta 

(the “Company”) 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

The following is a Company Announcement issued by the Company on the 26th June 2020, in terms of the 

Prospects MTF Rules issued by the Malta Stock Exchange. 

Quote 

The Company gives notice that during the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held on the 26th 

June 2020 (the “Board Meeting”), the Board of Directors approved the Annual Report and Audited Financial 

Statements for the period ending 31st December 2019 and resolved to propose the same for the approval of 

the shareholders at the Annual General Meeting, also held on the same day. The Annual Report and Audited 

Financial Statements of the Company are available for viewing on the Company’s website on: 

https://www.theconvenienceshop.com/investors-announcement/. 

During the Board Meeting, the Board further resolved to recommend to the Annual General Meeting the 

distribution of a net dividend of seven hundred thousand Euro (€700,000).  

The Company notes that a material variance between the projections and actual results has been registered for 

the financial year. The Company’s Annual Report and Audited Financial Statements for the period ended 31st 

December 2019 provide the necessary information on this variance.  

The Company also makes reference to company announcement CVS16 in terms of which the Company 

informed the market that during the Board meeting, it shall be considering, and if deemed appropriate, 

approving, the financial sustainability forecasts (FSFs). The Company hereby announces that the Board has 

considered the FSFs but, in light of the effect of the lifting of the Covid-19 restrictions during June 2020, has 

considered it necessary to carry out a re-assessment and take into consideration the normalisation period that 

is being envisaged for the retail sector to get back to pre-Covid-19 levels of activity. The Company remains 

committed to publish the FSFs as soon as it would have concluded this assessment.  

Unquote 

 

Richard Deschrijver - Company Secretary 

26th June 2020 
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